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Thank you for your unwavering support of U.S. Kids Golf this season. Your dedication to junior golf 
is instrumental in increasing the number of young players discovering the joys of the game. 
Because of your commitment, we are successfully advancing our mission to make golf a fun and 
enriching experience for kids while also fostering meaningful family connections. 

To express our gratitude, we are excited to offer you an exclusive opportunity to enhance your 
junior soft goods collection for 2025. We’ve curated a unique selection of junior golf apparel and 
headwear that we believe will be a fantastic addition to your offerings. Each of our representatives 
has been given the privilege of selecting a limited number of accounts in their territory to 
participate in this unique initiative. 

We would be delighted to have you join us in this exclusive opportunity and participate in our 
targeted grassroots strategy. This is a great chance to represent and expand our new product line, 
and we look forward to your participation. 

Thank you once again for your support and partnership. 

Warm regards, 

John Plaziak 
CEO, LLC  
U.S. Kids Golf 
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